MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

September 9, 2013

Dear Homeowner,

This year, for the Board of Trustees’ election, we have received three (3) nominees for the three (3)
vacancies. As per the Heatherwood Declaration of Covenants - Exhibit C - Bylaws - Article V -
Section 4: Method of Election, if validated petitions of candidacy are filed by members equal to the
number of vacancies on the Board of Trustees, the candidates are elected without opposition and
balloting will not be conducted. The new members’ terms shall commence at the closing of the
Community Open Meeting on Thursday, October 17, 2013.

Please join us in congratulating our newest members of the Board of Trustees.

BILL DENNIS
SANDY IMAOKA
DONA MCKENNEY



